
From: Austin Godfrey 
To: The Sabol Family 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 5:50 PM 
Subject: Feral Cat 
 
Karen: 
 
Pls forward out to everyone. 
 
Just to make sure this cat doesn’t belong to anyone.  It is now in the hands of 
Morristown Animal Control.  If not claimed, they say they will adopt it out. 
	
  

	
  


